
* * * HEARING NOTICE * * * 

 
 

TO: Members and Staff, Subcommittee for Indigenous Peoples of the United States 

  

FROM: The Honorable Ruben Gallego, Chairman  

  

SUBJECT: SCIP Oversight Hearing – May 16, 2019  

 

 

On Thursday, May 16, 2019, at 2:00 P.M. in room 1334 Longworth House Office Building, 

the Subcommittee for Indigenous Peoples of the United States will hold an oversight hearing 

entitled “Investigating the Health and Safety Risks of Native Children at BIE Boarding Schools." 

 

Witnesses are by invitation only. 

 

If you need further information, please contact Victor Lopez-Carmen, Subcommittee for 

Indigenous Peoples of the United States at (202) 226-2562; or Nancy Locke, Chief Clerk, 

Committee on Natural Resources at (202) 225-6065. 
 
 

 

 
 
 


